
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Town of Amherst Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 7:00 PM on March 
4, 2020, in the Council Chambers of the Town Hall at 174 South Main Street, Amherst, VA, on 
the following matter:   

To receive comments on the Town’s 2020 – 2021 Capital Improvement Program that identifies acquisition, 
construction and improvement of town facilities, and acquisition of capital equipment.  
A document containing the complete Capital Improvement Program proposal and supporting 
documentation is available online at http://amherstva.gov and for inspection in the Town Hall during normal 
working hours.  

http://amherstva.gov/wp-content/uploads/general/FY20-21-CIP-Program.pdf

